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Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to present the first edition of our monthly newsletter, a dedicated space to
keep you informed and engaged with the Eton Academy online school community.

Spotlight on Careers Week - 4th-8th March

This week is National Careers Week! This is
a fantastic opportunity for students to explore
their future aspirations and consider the wide
array of career paths available to them.
Throughout the week, students will engage in
discussions about various professions during
class time and will begin to chronicle their
thoughts and ambitions in their newly
introduced Career Journals.

To make Careers Week even more engaging, we're launching a mini-competition on
Monday. Details will be sent out soon, so stay tuned and encourage your child to participate!

Useful links
https://nationalcareersweek.com/
https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/ - information, advice and guidance to help you make
decisions at all stages in your career.

E-Safety for Parents

In our ongoing effort to ensure a safe and secure online
learning environment, we're excited to announce the
launch of a new e-safety page specifically for parents. This
resource is part of our forthcoming Parents Hub, designed
to provide you with essential information and tools to
support your child's online education journey. Stay
connected for updates as we continue to develop this
valuable resource. - https://www.eton-academy.uk/esafety

Attendance Matters

We'd like to remind all parents about the importance of notifying us regarding any student
absences. To streamline this process, we are using an automated Google Form, sent to your

https://nationalcareersweek.com/
https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/
https://www.eton-academy.uk/esafety


email, for you to communicate the reasons for your child's absence. This helps us maintain
accurate attendance records and ensure that every student is accounted for. Remember,
consistent attendance is crucial for your child's success, and we aim for a minimum
attendance rate of 90%.

Other upcoming events

● Thursday 7th March - World book day
● 8th-17th March - British Science Week
● Friday 29th March - Good Friday (School will be closed!)
● Monday 1st April - Easter Monday (School will be closed!)

Thank you for being an integral part of the Eton Academy community. We look forward to an
exciting month ahead and to the many opportunities to support our students in their learning
journey. Your involvement and support make all the difference.

Warm Regards

Dr Gabrielle Hargreaves
Principal

Key Contacts

Student Services student.services@eton-academy.net
+44 161 521 1549

Safeguarding Lead gabrielle.hargreaves@eton-academy.net
For emergencies only - +447415341453
Report a safeguarding concern here

Deputy Safeguarding Lead danielle.viney-burton@eton-academy.net
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